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Description 

On the serene morning of May 28th 2025, our team embarked on a 

meaningful outreach program at the ISKCON Temple Goshala in HBR 

Layout. The visit, titled "Feeding Kindness: An Outreach Day at the 

Goshala" was more than just an event; it was a soul-enriching experience 

that brought us closer to nature, spirituality, and community service. 

 

Activities and Experiences 

Our day began with the simple yet profound act of feeding the cows at the 

goshala. This activity resonated deeply with us, as the cows exuded a 

sense of calm and gratitude that was both humbling and uplifting. Each 

of us felt a sense of connection to the animals, experiencing firsthand the 

joy of giving and the importance of kindness in everyday life. 

 

Following the feeding session, we were privileged to engage in Darshana, 

a spiritual practice that brought a sense of peace and tranquillity to our 

hearts. The serene atmosphere of the temple grounds further amplified the 

experience, leaving us feeling rejuvenated and spiritually aligned. 

 

Knowledge Session with Guruji 

One of the highlights of our visit was the insightful session conducted by 

Guruji. He shared the significance of feeding cows in our tradition, 

weaving in stories from ancient scriptures and the Bhagavad Gita. 

Through his words, we learned that cows are considered sacred and 

symbolize selfless service, nurturing, and abundance. Guruji's narratives 

illuminated the deeper meaning behind our actions and inspired us to 

incorporate these values into our daily lives. 

 

Additionally, Guruji delved into other stories from the Bhagavad Gita, 

emphasizing principles of dharma, devotion, and compassion. His 

teachings left a profound impact, encouraging us to reflect on our roles in 

creating a harmonious society. 

 



Reflection and Conclusion 

Our visit to the ISKCON Temple Goshala was more than just an outreach 

program; it was a journey of self-discovery and spiritual awakening. The 

act of feeding the cows, coupled with the Darshana and Guruji’s 

teachings, left an indelible mark on each of us. 

 

As we departed the goshala, we carried with us not just memories of a 

peaceful day but also a renewed commitment to live with kindness, 

compassion, and a deeper sense of purpose. We are grateful to the 

ISKCON community for their warm hospitality and for allowing us to 

partake in this enriching experience. 
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This outreach program was a reminder that small acts of kindness can 

create ripples of positivity, and we hope to carry forward this spirit in all 

our future endeavours. 
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